Donna Johnson

From: GEC Electric, Inc. <gecelectricincbensonnc@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, October 29, 2024 2:50 PM

To: Central Permitting

Subject: 890 Maynard Lake Rd., Erwin, NC

Towhom it may concern,

GEC Electric, INC has not been contracted to perform any work at 890 Maynard Lake Rd., Erwin, NC
28339. We request to be removed from the job as a subcontractor.

Sincerely,

Eric Cole



